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Spillway access closed to public
The access to the spillway at the E.B. Campbell  dam will  be closed for
repairs as of today (Wednesday).
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The access to the spillway at the E.B. Campbell dam will be closed for
repairs as of today (Wednesday).
The bridge is located at the SaskPower dam site approximately 80
kilometres northeast of Nipawin.
It will be closed from Aug. 18 to Sept. 18 to repair a sagging concrete
girder.
Back in February, a temporary fix to the structure was made that included
a 15 mm thick plate.
Now, construction crews are working on a permanent solution to correct
the problem.
"(The construction) will affect a number of people," said Larry Christie,
media spokesperson for SaskPower.
"We are calling as many of the loggers, outfitters and anyone else that
may be affected by the closure and letting them know."
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